
         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

  

 

Good morning parents! I hope everyone enjoyed their long weekend! 
 

During the weeks leading up to Valentine's Day, we did a lot of partner activities. The 

children especially enjoyed doing the 3 legged obstacle course! The really learned 

how to work as a team and to rely on each other.  
 

Now with rodeo on the horizon, we will be doing activities that focus on galloping 

(with our pool noodle horses) and hand eye coordination as we try to lasso loose 

cattle!   
 

The children have come such a long way this year and I am so proud of the progress 

they have made!  
 

Just as a quick reminder, out motor days are on Mondays and Tuesdays so try to get 

them in those tennis shoes (I know what a struggle it can be!)  
 

Emily Davis  
 


